
Macdonald College
Railway Stations, Express and Telegraph Offices: 

STE. ANNE DE BELLEVUE, QUE.PRINCIPAL’S OFFICE

POST OFFICE:

MACDONALD COLLEGE. QUE., CANADA.

24th February, 1925.

Sir Arthur W. Currie, Gr.C.M.G., 

Principal, MoGlll University, 

Montreal, Pw.

K.C.B.,

Dear Sir Arthur

1 am enclosing a memo re registration for the winter 

short courses of 1924/25. as permission was given by Corpora­

tion to hold these classes, 1 thought it advisable to report 

to you the number and names of those taking these course.

Faithfully yours.

/
Principal.

L.


